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OneUSG Update

Dear Augusta University Faculty and Staff,

| want to remind you that OneUSG Connect will be deployed on June 16, changing a variety of
workforce management processes. OneUSG Connect is replacing PeopleSoft HRMS, SoftServ
and TimeNet for Augusta University employees. Rest assured, this implementation will impact
you.

Please know that the HR, Finance and IT teams have been working diligently to make sure this
is a positive and beneficial change. No one expects that it will happen without a few bumps in
the road, but our colleagues are working to minimize these.

If you have not already done so, please visit the website to find more

information about this new platform, how it will affect you, and answers to many of your
questions and concerns. Should you have additional questions, please email

| appreciate your attention to this important project, and | ask for your patience as we move
forward with OneUSG Connect.

Thank you,

Brooks A. Keel, PhD

President, Augusta University

Chief Executive Officer, AU Health System
Chair, AU Medical Associates
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